
 1102 Dickinson Ave 
 Dickinson, Texas 77539 

 
 

May 4, 2018 
 
To Our Valued Customers in China: 
 
For a limited time, LDARtools is continuing to manufacture the phx21 in our Texas, 
USA facility.  These units are available through certain distributors. 
  
We appreciate our loyal customer base for the phx21 product line and look forward 
to serving everyone with the next generation: the phx42 which is also available at 
this time. 
 
More information is available through your local distributor or our web site 
at www.ldartools.com. 
  
Thank you for your continued and future business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rex Moses 
President/ CEO 
LDARtools, Inc. 
 






